To: Eric Waddell, Superintendent

From: Carol Lombardi, K-8 Mentor and Volunteer Coordinator
Date: May 28, 2019

RE: Jun 4 Quarterly Report

The 2018/2019 school year is winding down. Field trips are abundant, and | have been enjoying the
challenge of working with ever-changing student and mentor schedules to facilitate their weekly
meetings. The end-of-year mentor celebration is scheduled for June 4th at Mitchell School.

We have a weekly 3rd grade math mentor group on Wednesdays, when a very talented volunteer works
with a group of 5 high performing math students, to challenge them and keep them engaged in school.

Working with the Big Brother/Big Sister Program of Southern Maine, we have 2 Mitchell students paired
with big sisters. We also have a foster grandparent volunteer working with Erin Cote 15 hours a week,
and a second foster grandparent hosting lunch groups in the Mitchell cafeteria 3 days a week.

| also hosted a KSD mentor/volunteer table at the volunteer expo at the Kittery Community Center.

Weekly scheduled mentors and volunteers:

Mitchell School 19 students in grades K-3 have mentors for an hour each week
22 library volunteers for an hour each week
5 classroom helpers for 1-3 hours each week
1 reading volunteer for 1 hour twice a week
1 foster grandparent for 5 hours, three days a week
1 foster grandparent for 3 hours, three days a week
9 sophomores with 11 3rd graders for a half hour each week

Shapleigh School 15 students in grades 4 - 8 have mentors for an hour each week
8 rotating library volunteers for 4th grade for an hour each day
1 reading tutor/mentor for 3 hours every Thursday

Special Events Feb-May:

Mitchell Magnet Explorations 3 parent volunteers for 2 hours
Mitchell Career Day 5 community volunteers for an hour
Kindergarten Registration 32 volunteers for 4 hours each to cover 4 registration days**

**A note about kindergarten registration: These friendly parent volunteers welcome the new students
and families to school. They personally escort them to all of the 8 or 9 registration stations, answer their
questions and give them tours of the school. We could not do it without their help, and it makes such a
difference for each new family to have a personal connection!

Thank you for your support!
Respectfully submitted,

Carol Lombardi, K-8 Mentor and Volunteer Coordinator



